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MEMORANDUM 
 

 

 

To:  Nicole Elliott, Mayor’s Office, Director of Government Affairs 

 

From:  Kristin Hogan, DEM, Government Affairs Manager  

 

Date:  November 18, 2016 

 

Re:  Request to Apply for 2017 Emergency Preparedness Grants 

 

The Department of Emergency Management (DEM) respectfully requests that the attached legislation 

be introduced at the next meeting of the Board of Supervisors, to apply for the 2017 Urban Area 

Security Initiative (UASI) Grant, the 2017 Homeland Security Grant Program, the 2017 Emergency 

Management Performance Grant, and the 2017 Local Government Oil Spill Contingency Plan Grant 

Program.  

 

As you know, UASI is a regional grant, for which the City and County of San Francisco acts as Fiscal 

Agent.  The region annually receives this grant from the U.S. Department of Homeland Security 

(DHS), which funds planning, operations, equipment, training, and exercises for agencies throughout 

the Bay Area. 

 

This resolution creates no new positions, and no matching funds are required from the City.   

 

Thank you for your assistance with this legislation.  If you require additional information, please 

contact me at:  (415) 558-3819 or kristin.hogan@sfgov.org.  

mailto:kristin.hogan@sfgov.org

